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Dear Will and the Tasmanian Government

Tasmania is prospering because the people fought to keep our wilderness and our environment balanced. This is
not about political parties, the Libs, the Labour group or the Greens. We are the people and so are you. It is
difficult enough to fight those that have deep pockets to psychologically analyse the population, create
advertising campaigns that are systematically designed to create fear and division when all of us care about the
future, if given a chance to 'think'! Including you.

You know this is wrong!

You know that you leave us helpless with these poorly drafted rules created at the behest of those that care
about their profits from afar!

I know this submission is meant to address the legal jargon, the people behind this have the resources, | don't.

| vote and | pay taxes! Represent me and the people of Tasmania and the fauna and flora of our State. It will
make you feel better!

cheers
Sandy
Yours sincerely,

Sandra Garland
Franklin, Tasmania, 7113, Australia

This email was sent by Sandra Garland via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding
issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this
email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Sandra provided an email address

) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Sandra Garland at ||| GGG

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co
To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html





